
ParentMail regarding Results Days 2024 – sent 18 July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Please be reminded of the following regarding Results Days: 
 
A Level / BTEC L3 results day - 15th August 
GCSE / BTEC L1/2 results day - 22nd August 
 
Students will be able to come into School between 9.00am and 11.00am on these 
days to collect their results in person. 
 
Students who are unable to collect their results in person have 2 options: 
 
1. Nominate someone to collect their results on their behalf (requests for this must 
be emailed, directly from the student, to exams@buckinghamschool.org) 
 
2. Log into Edulink One to view their results online (from 11.15am on Results 
Days).  Instructions on how to do this are attached and it is advisable to check logins 
work before the end of term. 
 
Please note the Exams Office is closed over the summer holiday and emails will not 
be frequently monitored.  Exams Office staff will be available on 14th and 15th 
August and again on 21st and 22nd August to deal with any results related queries. 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School Exams Office 
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